AH Committee

From: Hugh Starr <starr@maui.net>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11:21 PM
To: AH Committee

Subject: Olowalu AH-1(7)

Aloha Chair Kama and Committee:
| am writing to express my 100% support for the proposed Lihau'ula Workforce Housing Project at Olowalu.

Especially at this very difficult time, Lihau'ula will not only provide critical owner-occupant housing but will also generate
important work for our local work force as well.

Thank you for your consideration of my support for Lihau'ula.

Aloha, Hugh Starr



